Dear Parent,

As part of your child’s educational experience in learning about history, politics,
economics, and culture in Social Studies, it would be helpful for him/her to see some selections
from historically-based movies and/or other films related to the curriculum. While | believe
that such visual clips would form a useful visual reminder to students trying to wade through a
large amount of information, | respect your individual wish as to whether or not to allow your
child to witness selections from such films. Please sign the form below if you will permit your
child to see clips from “R”-rated movies. If you do not wish to sign this form or if you have any
guestions or concerns, please email me at mandrews@csh.k12.ny.us.

Sincerely,

Dr. Michael Andrews

Social Studies Dept.

| give my child, , permission to watch selections from

(please print child’s full name)

“R”-rated movies in class during this academic school year.

Parent Signature Date
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